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I do not support the use of exotic animals and cetaceans for use in entertainment 
 
I do not support the breeding of exotic animals or cetaceans 
 
I felt conflicted when the circus came to town in Miranda. I would have loved for my children to 
experience a circus, but could not support a circus with lions and monkeys. It isn't right in this 
day and age for us to still see these wild creatures performing tricks. In fact I don't believe any 
animal should be forced to perform tricks, travel long distances, live in small enclosures. 
 
I am also aware the RSPCA do not support it. 


